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La Crosse Regional
AIRPORT

September 30, 2015

Honorable Mayor Tim Kabat
Common Council Members

Your trip. Your time. Your way.
www.lseairpoit.com

Ladies and Gentleman:

The Aviation Board, at their last regular meeting, approved by unanimous vote the Resolution approving
transfer ofland to theMississippi Valley Conservancy, Inc.

Therefore, it is respectfully requested that the Common Council approve thesame.

Respectfully Submitted,

Clinton Torp

Airport Manager

Aviation Board

OFFICERS •Chairman: Andrea Richmond, Vice Chairman: David Krump
MEMBERS •Jerome Rusch, Jim Bloedorn, Carol Kratz, Mike Giese, Neil Duresky. Bill Blank
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